June 17, 1975

Paul Leren, M.D.
Medical Department VIII
Ulleval Hospital

0slo, NORWAY

Dear Paul:

Something has broken dowa in the usually |
‘rapld "bad news circuit" and I have belatedly
heard of your recent ordeal while visiting London
this week. I would be interested in knowing the
thoughts that are going through your mind and want
to wish you now a rapid and total recovery.

Very €ordially yours,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

HB/kn



